Email sent to all collectors on July 2nd, 2020

(L(} SOCIETE DE GESTION DES HUILES USAGEES

To all SOGHU registered collectors

Please take note that with Quebec’s economy progressively
getting back to normal, the temporary financial support program
for collectors, which aimed to compensate for the decrease in
recoverable volumes caused by the current economic downturn,
will come to an end on July 31, 2020.

Collections from July 31, 2020 will be the last collections eligible
for the additional 25% granted through this program.

If you have any questions, do not hesitate to communicate with
us.

Thank you for your usual cooperation.

Regards,
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Jean Duchesneau
General Manager
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